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These children have been nominated for a special mention at the
demonstrated RESPECT this week:

Coch - Musa
Glas - Malachi
Porffor - Logan
Aur - Keane
Arian - Chloe, Anya and Liban
Gwrydd - Joshie
Melyn - Sasan

Seren - Kevin, Musa, Jacob, Musa, Logan and Georgie

Our topic this term is - Land Ahoy.

Pupils will be immersing themselves in this Mathematics and Numeracy
focus linked to the seaside and pirates.

We are a working towards becoming a Gold
accreditation for Rights Respecting School. Every term
we focus on 2 rights this terms rights area:

Article 10 - I have the right to see my family if they live
in another country.

Article 21 - T have a right to live in the best place for me
if I cannot live with my parents.
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Friday 23" June — Sports Day
Friday 7*" July - School reports out
Tuesday 11'" July - Meet the staff

Friday 14" July — Leavers Assembly

Wednesday 19" July — Family Fun Day

We have another really busy term ahead with lots of exciting activities planned. Please keep an eye on our social
media for all these upcoming dates. Next week we have our annual sports day for the whole school we have made
the decision to have it in the morning due to the hot weather so we will start the sport day at 10.30 am. All parents
are more than welcome and we look forward to seeing you!

The children thoroughly enjoyed their enrichment day this week and went digging for treasure in the sand and went
fishing in the paddling pool for our land ahoy topic. Thanks to all the staff for this lovely experience for our children.
The Year 6 pupils have thoroughly enjoyed their swimming for the past 2 weeks. It has been lovely to see them
growing in confidence in the water and enjoy learning to swim. We are so proud of them and huge thank you to
staff and parents for supporting us with this.

Don’t forget to let us know if your child is unwell and unable to attend school by ringing our dedicated absence
line on 029 20563860. You should also let us know if your child has an appointment which means they will be late
or will need to be picked up early from school.

We are continuing to provide children with a healthy snack of fresh, seasonal fruit each day. We would appreciate
a donation of £1 a week to support this. Payment through ParentPay would be very much appreciated as we
move to becoming a cashless office.

Please can all parents check their ParentPay account for an outstanding balance which they may have, this would
be greatly appreciated.

Thanks as always for your continued support of the school!

“Everyone who works with children should always do what is best for each child” UNCRC Article 3



